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Dear Parents, 
 
You may remember that earlier in the year we sent a few letters regarding the three core committee roles, Chair, 
Treasurer and Secretary. Unfortunately, no one has come forward for these roles which sadly leaves WISPA with an 
uncertain future.  
 
Over the last few years we have had fewer and fewer parents helping organise events so the responsibility has fallen 
on very few of us.  
 
As we can’t bear the thought of the children missing out on all events and folding the PTA, we have decided to 
remain in our positions for now, but we will need to significantly reduce the number of events. At present, next year 
we won’t be holding any of our popular large events such as the Christmas and Summer Fairs, gift sales and the 
Colour Run. There will also no longer be cake sales held by each class. We are hopeful that there is still time for 
parents to step forward who may be able to fill the roles, including new year R parents, but until that time we will 
have no choice but to remove a lot of the events which will be a shame not just from a fundraising perspective but 
equally socially too!.  
 
AGM 
 
We will be discussing the plan for next year and celebrating our success during this school year at the AGM. We need 
to meet a minimum number of parents attending so please join us if you are able to make it on Tuesday 27th June at 
7:00pm at the school. If you are able to join us please let us know via email - wispacommittee@gmail.com – we hope 
to see lots of you there. 
 
Projects 
 
For the past few years we have been fundraising to refurbish the toilet facilities and much research has been 
completed, however due to the high cost and complexity of the project we have decided that we would like to 
allocated some of the funds to other luxuries for the children’s benefit. We are just awaiting quotes for various 
exciting projects and we will of course let you know the details as soon as possible.  
 
If you have any questions, or are interested in any of the positions, please let us know via email 
- wispacommittee@gmail.com  
 
Kind regards  
 
Mia, Selina and Amy 
WISPA Committee Members 
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